
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
June 24, 2025 
  
CONTACT 
Ilyse Wolberg 
Ilyse.Wolberg@mass.gov 
617-360-1715  
 

DCR Recreational Advisory: Skinner State Park  
  

WHAT:          Beginning on Wednesday, June 25, 2025, and continuing through Thursday, July 31, 
2025, the Department of Conservation and Recreation (DCR) will perform exterior 
painting of the Summit House and surrounding deck at Skinner State Park in the Town 
of Hadley. The deck will remain open to the public, with one section being closed off as 
necessary to complete the work.  

  

WHERE:      Skinner State Park in the Town of Hadley  

  

WHEN:       Wednesday, June 25, 2025 - Thursday, July 31, 2025  

            

###  

 

mailto:Ilyse.Wolberg@mass.gov

